
      

  

  

     

 
  

  
  

     

 
  

  
  

     

       
    

   

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Retail/pharmacy 

SUPPLIER: Breckenridge 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

SOLIFENACIN SUCC TB 5MG BRE30 
81244 01/31/2021 

51991089333 35199189333 
81217 01/31/2021 

SOLIFENACIN SUCC TB 5MG BRE90 81245 01/31/2021 51991089390 35199189390 

SOLIFENACIN SUCC TB10MG BRE30 
81272 01/31/2021 

51991089433 35199189433 
81253 01/31/2021 

SOLIFENACIN SUCC TB10MG BRE90 81268 01/31/2021 51991089490 35199189490 

Breckenridge is recalling the above items/lots due to the potential for the product to be 
mislabeled due to potential for the product to convert to Solifenacin Tartrate tablets. This recall 
is to the retail/pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping May 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


